This bill is a slap in the face to all the livestock producers in the state. we should have freedom to manage predators as we see fit.
Predator hunting derby’s do an amazing job of keeping the predator numbers in check and without them it will be much harder and
take more government money to manage predator populations in the state. What'’s the difference between people coming from all
over paying state hunting license fees to hunt predators and having to pay a government trapper to shoot them out of a helicopter? it
also brings in revenue to rural communities.



